
Specialist School for Physical and Sensory www.st-gilesschool.co.uk 

‘Be the best you can be’ 

St Giles School News 

February 2017 

LOOKING AHEAD—Dates for the Diary 

 
February 2019 
Fri 15th: Inset Day-  No school for  pupils 
 
Half Term: Mon 18th - Fri 22nd:Half Term 
Mon 25th: Term begins 
March 2019 
Fri  1st Mufti Day—Small gift (for Spring  
  disco) 
Tue 5th Panathlon 
Thu 7th: World Book Day 
Fri   8th Mufti Day—Cakes (for Spring  
  disco) 
Sat  9th Spring Disco 

 
  
 
April 2019 
 
Thu 4th Easter Bunny 
Fri   5th Easter Assembly 1030 
   
  Easter Holidays :  
      Mon  8th April  -  Mon 22nd April 
   

 

 

. 

 

Panathlon 
On Wednesday 23rd January, a team of St Giles students 
attended Evelyn Grace Academy in Lambeth for the first 
round of the Panathlon competition.  
Abdul displayed excellent leadership skills as Captain of 
the Boccia Team. He calmly and confidently took control 
of the game by slowing the pace and  communicating well 
to his team mates, Sana, Esther and Daniel.  
Jessica played brilliantly in Table Cricket and competed in 
the team relay races. As did Daniel and Abdul in the  
slalom. 
As part of Team Croydon, with Priory School and 
Riddlesdown Collegiate, they scored a 58 out of a  
maximum of 60 points, taking first place and securing their 
place in the second round. Well done Team Croydon! 
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Mrs Marshall retires 
I will be retiring in July after seven and a half happy years at 
St.Giles. I am looking forward to being able to travel to Australia to 
visit my daughter and sisters and to use my organisational skills to 
work with local charities. 

The governors are interviewing two candidates for the Headteacher 
post on Monday 4th February. They will let everyone know who 
they have appointed in due course. 

The new Headteacher will start in September, but I am hoping that 
they will be able to come in to St Giles during the summer term to 
meet everyone and start to get to know the children. 



 

Let your children Go Wild with us this February half term! 

Wednesday 20th February 10.30am - 3.30pm  

This popular kids club offers a longer time for them to really get involved in nature and all the fun  

activities that can be squeezed into 5 hours! 

Booking in advance is essential . 

£19.50 (unwaged) £29.50 (waged) £39.50 (generosity) per child - sibling discount  available.  

Booking in advance is essential for all KWAC days, and can be done by bank transfer online.   

WWW.GOWILDWITHUSUK.COM  

World Book Day 
 
On Thursday 7th March, St Giles will be holding World Book Day.  Pupils and staff 
will be dressing up as their favourite book characters.  More information and  
helpful hints to follow soon but now is a good time to start planning your  
costumes.  Each child will receive a book token. 

Spring Disco at St Giles 
      
We are holding our Spring disco on Saturday 9th March from 3pm - 5pm. 
All pupils are invited and are welcome to bring along friends if they wish. 
(Maximum 4 tickets per family).Tickets cost £3.00 per child which includes 
food. For adults who are attending with their child and would also like to  
purchase food, the cost will be £2.00 per person. 

LORD TAVERNERS 

          BOCCIA TOURNAMENT 

 

Our Boccia teams were very successful at the  

recent Lord Taverners Boccia competition 

All players did very well and represented the 
school with passion and pride. Our B team came 
4

th
 and our A team came 1

st
 beating Cleve Park in 

a very tense final. Special recognition should be 
given to some of the members of our B team who 
had not played at a competition before. Winning 
this tournament means we now can advance to 
the London Finals in March. The  winners of this 
tournament then represent London at the National 
Schools Final in Sheffield!!  

 

Tesco Uniform Service 
Tesco School Uniform Embroidery service will close on 12 February 2019. 
A new supplier has been set up  My Clothing, who are the UKôs largest provider of school wear. You 
can find out more and register for their new service at :  
https://schooladmin.myclothing.com/#/uesswitch/101852 or call 0800 069 9949. 
Customers can continue to place orders with Tesco up until 11th February 2019.  If you have any 
more questions, please take a look at Tescoôs website. 

 

http://tescouniforms.co.uk/emails/click/mgAw5n5JppQ8KzVth5AOR5IftQLgYWg3Ga1YvvKKm181/FiGX5B0aQha1XcCjKCo2-mBgbRvVwrknxpIoquaWu6E1

